
         Sanmina Corporation 
                                                            2700 North First Street 
                                                                    San Jose, California 95134 
              
 

January 1, 2022 
 

Dear Valued Business Partner: 
 
Thank you for your inquiry of the Sanmina and SCI participations of the U.S. Customs-Trade Partnership Against 
Terrorism (CTPAT) initiative.   We are strongly committed to the global CTPAT program throughout our 
organization.  
 
Your interest in this program demonstrates the commitment your company has in improving the security of our 
global supply chain. Collaborating with Sanmina and SCI Corporations is taking a positive step in enhancing the 
security of our supply chain and the fight against global terrorism. 

Sanmina and SCI became a certified member of CTPAT on March 19, 2004 and validated on July 25, 2007 with 
Exceeding Tier III status as “Best in Class”.  Our membership categories are under three guidelines – Global Importer; 
Canadian Importer; and Mexico Foreign Manufacturer requirements and criteria.   

The U.S. Customs & Border Protection Team discontinued the use of the SVI numbering system in 2014.  The Sanmina 
former CTPAT SVI number was e7ca6f56-1891-4933-a6a4-cffc20280a3d.  The Sanmina former Mexico SVI number 
was 016917b6-a9be-4422-aced-197b4f602f52.   The Sanmina Ottawa, Canada SVI number was ab92d09d-b187-4865-
8ea6-c8ec37eef551.  In addition, Sanmina and SCI Canadian Ottawa, operations are also CTPAT, PIP, and NATO certified.  
Sanmina was certified by Singapore Customs in 2007 as STP (Secured Trade Partnership) certified.  Sanmina is also AEO 
(Authorized Economic Operator) certified in numerous facilities globally. 

If your organization requires validation of the Sanmina three CTPAT certifications – please use the listed membership 
account numbers assigned to Sanmina by the CBP: 

Sanmina Global Importer – 49583439 

Sanmina Canadian Importer – 83274402 

Sanmina Mexico Foreign Manufacturer - 43036063 

Please accept this letter as confirmation and validation from the Sanmina and SCI Corporation team of our commitment 
to the CTPAT supply chain security initiative and therefore meeting your “Business Partner Security Requirements” of 
CTPAT program.  

For additional information on the Sanmina-SCI global security compliance program, please visit the Sanmina internet 
site at: https://www.sanmina.com/partners under Global Security.  Should you have any further questions 
regarding the CTPAT or supply chain security initiative, please feel free to contact me.  My toll-free number is (800) 
587-6206 or email michael.harthcock@sanmina.com. 

              
Thank you, 

 
James Michael Harthcock, CFE, PhD 
Sanmina – SCI Corporation 
Director, Worldwide Security & Compliance 
Supply Chain Security - CTPAT Administrator 
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